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Marathon Fun
Kolacky Royalty Kaia Krocak,
2nd Princess, & MHRS alumna
Elizabeth Odenthal, 1st
Princess/Miss Congeniality,
joined Principal Mrs. Marsh at
the start of the 2022 MHRS
Marathon.

The Dollar Jump
Students hold cash in hand following the marathon’s first ever
Dollar Jump. They were rewarded with the opportunity to earn
$1.00 depending on the distance jumped. MHRS has some very
athletic students. We also have dedicated students who brought
in more than $31,000, passing the $25,000 goal. Over $10,000
was given by MHRS alumni, parishioners, businesses &
organizations. Plus alumnus Bob Washa added a matching grant
up to $25,000. THANK YOU  to all!


